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Office of Bilingual-Multicultural
Studies Program ~ '/32.h - ..V
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Dear Mr. Salinas:

Thank you for your sincere efforts and total cooperation in making
our first Bilingual/Multicultural Awareness Seminar a fruitful one.
Comments from the public have been very encouraging and good,
and we feel that your participation and presence helped to make
it especially successful.

Should there be any special way in which we can show our apprecia-
tion, do not hesitate to tell us. We will most gladly help you in
any way we can. You. most certainly helped us and we appreciate
it immensely.

Muchisimas gracias.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jerome Keating,
Corrodinator - Humanities Division

Dr. Arthur L. Evan s
Area Manager, Bilingual-Multicultural Studies Program

MerEedes S. Olivera
Assistant Area Manager, Bilingual-Multicultural Studies Program
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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE
4%25*/ REGIONAL OFFICE''.-1.3/

1114 COMMERCE STREET
DALLAS, TEXAS 75202 OFFICE OF

THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR

./

Mr. Eli Salinas ~C1,/ b A i. ~~~-1 5 6.· ''< ji,St X.
District Deputy Director ?U / 9 , 9, .. <22 .h \.~Dallas District Office : .-i 2' . 7,:. > '- ~;i . . <>/ i-fl
Equal Employment Opportunity , -1 / . :: / v 1,>

Commission \ .·Ii V,-14: ~' ,;• ~ 1-0./
Suite 10, 400-A Lancaster-Kiest 4 E.

Shopping Center \9 1-,-»Trf\Y'Dallas, Texas 75216 --& , 1 '' -1-

Dear Mr. Salinas:

Please accept our grateful appreciation for your participation in
our Elementary and Secondary Education Branch Workshop.

The members of our staff, Workshop Coordinator Mr. James C. McClure,
and I fully realize that the degree of success attained would not
have been possible without your outstanding professional contribu-
tion as one of our intergovernmental agency consultants. Your
participation provided a unique and much needed training program
for the members of our staff.

We look forward to a closer working relationship with you and other
members of your staff during the implementation of our FY 75 Enforce-
ment Plan.

Sincerely yours, 6-h

-nC--3 «- \-r .
John A. Bell, Chief
Elementary and Secondary

Education Branch, Region VI
Office for Civil Rights
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UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY COMMISSION

Memorandum DALLAS DISTRICT OFFICE

TO : Eliazar Salinas DATE : February 25, 1976
Deputy District Director

Thru : George L. Dunbar
District Director - Dallas

FROM : Gene R. Renslow 6- IN REPLY REFER TO:

Deputy RegionalDirector

SUBJECT: Your Assignment to Modify and Give Training for new EOS/EET' s

Another group of new EET's and EOS will come aboard regionally
in the immediate future. The Region will once again provide
formal basic training for these people.

You, Frank Iske and Patricia Fields have been selected to
modify your weekls training as necessary and to give the
training at least one more time.

Please report to the Regional Office at 8:30 a.m. on Monday,
March 8, planning t6 work for one week on modifying the training
program you previously developed. Bring such materials from
your office as you believe may be useful to the project.

Once again, I want to thank you for your impressive performance
during the previous training session.

cc: George L. Dunbar
District Director Dallas Office

Glenn Clasen
District Director New Orleans Office

Tom Robles
District Director - Albuquerque Office

Buv U.S. Sauings Bonds Repularlv on the Pavroll Sauinvs Plan
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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
FEDERAL HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATIONJ.>f??» REGION SIX

February 4, 1976..
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L.-4 l- 4
...

.*2 1 1 \_\22...
Mr. Eliazar Salinas ---,----
Deputy Director
Equal Employment Opportunity Commission
Dallas District Office
400-A Lancaster-Keist Shopping Center
Suite 10
Dallas, Texas 75216

Dear Mr. Salinas:

I wish to express my sincere appreciation for the orientation
regarding your agency's overall mission and responsibilities
given to Ms. Sandra K. Campbell, Civil Rights Trainee. The
training provided by you and your staff was most informative
and exposed Ms. Campbell to still another aspect of the 1
g6vernment's overall Civil Rights/EEO programs.

Again, thank you for your courtesy and cooperation in this
matter. Should we be in a position to assist you in the
future please call me.

Sincerely,

01/
(l

V
J. W. White
Regional Administrator



UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY COMM ISSION

Memorandum
Eli Salinas, Deputy Director

io : Dallas District Office Date: June 30, 1976Through: George Dunbar
Dallas Distric*~Director

h , -
FROM :: Lorenzo Rami reg~-(t#d<s--362.4/Lit.-~r-In reply refer to:

Regional Director /)- -~/
Dallas Regional Office

-

SUBJECT: My Appreciation for Your Work in the "Houston Seminar"

Judging by comments received from members of the
public who participated in the "Houston Seminar,"
it was a most successful and well-received activity.
I know that your participation was most important
to that affirmative response.

I very much appreciate your participation and help.
Thank you.

11*.

/ A-\7

fh H.El .0 f.-, -K jtff

- 92% . 9 21 +69.\-1 9~6>-St>*+
Buy U.S, Savings Bonds Regularly on tbe Payroll Savings Plan -L



UNFrED ST,·'.TIS (&()\']31:1.'!.; i:>:3 1-QUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY COMMISSION
Rm . SA 41100 Commerce St.,fit{(3,72(1 322 17.02.{ 191 Dallas, Texas 75202

Eliazar Salinas
: District Deputy Director Date: August 4, 1975

Throujh : George Dunbar, Director
Dallas District Office

FRO,if : Lorenzo Ramirez In reply refer to:f/C-Regional Director b

su:ytrl-: My ,/.Dprociation for your help

Tliank you very much for your participation in this region' s
audit in the Houston District during the week of July 28.
Both the region' s compliance coordinator and several Houston
personnel commented upon your industry, attention 'to business,
and general hard work and cooperation.

Preliminary conversations with Ms. Howell indicate that the
Houston audit will have been most beneficial to our operation.
Clearly, from what she has said, your participation added imicli
to the useful results. Thank you.

If you. Nor.ld. yor. can add still more to the audit's. 11.Re.fi,1.Ines:.
,

C.0 0 .(..1. 0. .--·4 .' :C*Lon-' V C : 2 426!27 2151Jct,-1-t C -UZZ·-'1 J .'UL'~ L'J .21U 5

giving your specific advice as to what we might do to make future
audits better and more efficient, based upon your Mouston ex-
perience. I deliberately leave this request vague co as to avoid
setting boundaries on whatever you may recommend. Naturally,
the earlier I can receive your recommendations4 the better.

Again, thank you for your help. It will have immediate and
long range impact.

ej
6:'  . i

1150· LLS'. Se.phins li<nirir l#yid,2,'ty wifbr Priyroll 5'dvinn Pian
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February 5, 1975

Mr. Eliazar Salinas . .
Deputy Director . '. . m« ,-/ k

Equal Employment Opportunity Commission 1 1 7 : 673\6 / T
40OA Lancaster-Kiest Shopping Concourse E 3 .f-.-
Dallas, Texas 75216

4,

Dear Mr . Salinas , 44*0215/
I want to thank you for taking time from your busy

schedule last Thursday to be a seminar leader at our
Regional Personnel Managers' Meeting.

Your presentation was most interesting and inform-
ative. Our people mentioned to me that your visit was
a highlight of the three day meeting. Your involvement
in the discussions which developed helped all of us gain
a better understanding of the Equal Employment Opportunity
Commission.

Thank you, once again, for participating in our
meeting.

Sincerely yours,

UNITED PARCEL SERVICE
f /

1/1 /9 / il&.15*/
Kenneth J.Lkelsh J
Personnel Manager
Southwest Region

KJW:da
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May 21, 1974

Mr. Elizar Salinas
Deputy District Director /47' 4liz Y ,

Equal Employment Opportunity Commission
400-A, Lancaster-Keist Shopping Concourse /-1 ·/ ''·:c.27 .-

Dallas, Texas

Dear Mr. Salinas: 4/' 4. f --.

I want to thank you personally for speaking --«»-»--
at the Industrial Relations luncheon this noon.

We have heard many complementary comments on
your presentation. The material that you handed
out will be put to good use.

Kind personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

Carl C. Cooper
Executive Vice President

CC/pf



20 Environmental Placement Service
ejos 1001 3rd Street S.W., Suite 110, Washington, D.C. 20024 (202) 4888167

J REPLY TO: 1370 Adams Avenue
l1 Costa Mesa, California 92626

(714)556-5625

July 18, 1974

Mr. Eliazar Salinas, Deputy Director
U. S. Equal Employment Opportunity Commission
40OA Lancaster-Kiest Shopping Concourse
Suite 10
Dallas, Texas 75216

Dear Mr. Salinas,

I would like to take a few minutes to thank you for your
kind assistance that you afforded to Mr. Holbrook and myself
during our recent visit to Dallas. I must say in the short
time that we spent with you I learned quite a bit about the
operations of the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission.

Thank you again for your kind assistance and if I can
be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to ·let me
know.

Sincerely,

03 Rks> 1t,-r<*
Ms. Pat Taffer
Assistant Director

PT:jgk
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NATIONAL COMPLIANCE COMPANY, INC.

13500 Midway Road, Garden Office Bldg. 5 · Dallas, Texas 75240 · 214/233-9983

Patrick Heath, PRESIDENT

March 22, 1974

"

ty *>
Mr. Eliazar Salinas /* FL- 42 /

EEOC District Office · . 1 4,0 ::..,4
400-A Lancaster Kiest Shopping Center tz b.clu.,7 6.0-': 5-7
Suite 10 \C· 2-...5~61
Dallas, Texas 75216 \<>1.
Dear Mr. Salinas:

I apologize for the belated enthusiastic
thank you fof your participation in the Southern Methodist
University Seminar held March 4-5, 1974.

I had an opportunity to speak with each

participant and I received unanimous praise with regard
to your presentation. Everyone was enthusiastic about
the image of a Government official which you personified.
They made remarks such as, "It' s re freshing to hear
someone talk about what the law provides in non-threatening
tones; " "The information given to us has been extremely
informative; "" Gosh, I wish I had known about those
matters earlier, and I wish all Government officials were

as courteous, knowledgable and helpful as Mr. Salinas."

I wish to express my warm and deep
appreciation, along with others, for your extremely
helpful participation.

It is these kinds of endeavors and
presentations which help close the information gap, and
reduce some of the polarized attitudes between those
responsible for enforcing the requirements set forth under
the law and the business community affected thereby.

Kindest regards,

2 (»'LJ' /)e 6--u»-9-
David W. Pearson, Ph.D.
Chief Executive Officer

DWP/sp



/0111{*st Sexas »ale Mnifiersittl
6.

cS:m :SNarcos, Sextrs 2'8555

\ \ .r.
OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF THE COLLEGE L 4,
OF PROFESSIONAL SCHOOLS ./ r.p.... .3 October 20, 19721 LnAL:~*'3 .1

<-2 DALLAS nisT=r
i!,1:UU T-7

73/

Mr. Gene R. Renslow
District Director

<OF] Equal Employment Opportunity C6mmission
40OA Lancaster-Kiest Shopping Concourse, Suite 10
Dallas, Texas 75216

Dear Gene:

I am writing to thank you and your office for sending Mr. Eliazar

LUJ in round table discussions with various superintendents, and I feel
Salinas to our recent Superintendent's Conference. He did a good job

that he represented your office very ably. Your cooperation in sending
Mr. Salinas and lending support is deeply appreciated.

If we can return the favor, in any way, please let me know.

Sincerely,

0. L. Dorseyf Dean

cc: Mr. Salinas


